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January 3rd, 2019 10:15PM Officer responded to a business at the 200 block of Water Street for 
an altercation.  A 33-year-old Huxley man was escorted out of the business and served with a 
trespass notification. 
 
January 9th, 2019 5:10 PM Officer responded to a Criminal Mischief complaint at the 100 block 
of 4th Street.  A vehicle appeared to have been shot by a BB gun on the passenger side window 
causing approximately $200 in damage. 
 
January 13th, 2019 12:25 AM Officer responded to a domestic altercation at 200 block of 1st 
Street.  The altercation was verbal, and the couple agreed that they could cohabitate for the 
remainder of the night with no further problems. 
 
Huxley Officers received twelve calls for service during the month of January.  Officers also had 
a total of forty one contacts for the month.  Two citations were issued for traffic violations and 
seven warnings were given.  Officers used 3.75 hours toward investigations or handling calls 
and gave 74.5 hours of general patrol. 
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